

July 19, 2023

Dear Parents/Guardians:

With the school year quickly approaching, we would like to make sure that all of your transportation questions are resolved. The consolidation of our elementary schools has changed all of our routes and some bus drivers for the 2023-24 school year. The bus stops and times may be affected by these changes.

Online registration will open on Monday, July 24th. In-person registration will take place on Wednesday, August 2nd, in the individual schools. On July 24th, you may login to the following link from the SVCS website to check the bus information for your student: http://elink.svcs.k12.in.us/elinkrp/Students/BasicTransBoundarySearch.aspx.

*We will have a more accurate understanding of the drop-off and pick-up times as of Friday, August 4th. As we receive more enrollees over the next two weeks, the drop-off and pick-up times will change. Please login to the above link, the day before school starts for the most up-to-date information.

If your bus stop is affected by the closure of 9th Street, the stops will be moved to 8th Street until the construction is completed. (This closure should only affect the high school and middle school routes.)

As it is every year, the first week of school will be an adjustment period due to some students not riding the bus the first few days, road closures, additional enrollees, etc. Please be patient with the Transportation Department during this time. However, please feel free to contact the Transportation Department at 765-832-2879 or mbogetto@svcs.k12.in.us.

Sincerely,

Michele Bogetto

Transportation Director